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Notice of a Determination
under Article 13(A)(1) of the
Waste Management (Licensing)
Regulations, 2004, as amended

The EPA on the 13th August
2020, issued an Environmental
Impact Assessment (EIA) Screening
Determination to Dublin City
Council, Civic Offices, Wood
Quay, Dublin 8, for a facility
located at St. Margaret’s Road,
Ballymun, Dublin 11, regarding

a Waste Licence Application

Reg. No. W0303-01. The Agency
determined that the activity is
not likely to have a significant
effect on the environment and
that the application shall not

be subject to an environmental
impact assessment for the reasons
provided in the EIA Screening
Determination. The documents
relating to the licence application,
including the EIA Screening
Determination can be viewed on
the EPA website at www.epa.ie
or at EPA Headquarters, P.O. Box
3000, Johnstown Castle Estate,
Co. Wexford (Tel: Lo Call 1890
335599 or 053 9160600).
Submissions on a licence
application can be made before
the Proposed Decision is issued.
Information on the public
participation process including
Judicial Review process is
available on the Agency’s website.






